Mission Council ‘Good News Stories’   

	Title of project
	Parish
	Archdeaconry

	Project
	Person to contact for more information

	Welcome Lunch
	St. Mary’s,
Winterborne Whitechurch
	Dorset
	On the 20th March we had a lunch to welcome all the people who have joined our Church within the last year (quite a lot!) together with other members of the Church.  Quite a few of our existing members couldn’t be there, but we still had 48 people present; it proved a very successful way of our new folk meeting together with existing members, and was much enjoyed by everyone.
	Mrs. Debbie Albery
Tel: 01258 451873



 


